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Antrim
BT414LZ
Ref: NET/G/TH/7
20t September 2018
Dear Lisa,

Re: firmus energy (firmus) Updated Distribution Connection Policy
Standardisation of Licence Condition - ‘Connection Charges and
Obligation to Connect’ and Consequential Licence Changes

Thank you for submission of the updated Connection Policy (“the Policy”) following
the implementation of the above licence modifications on 25 June 2018. The Policy
was submitted on 29" June 2018 and subsequently revised and resubmitted on 14
September 2018.

Decision

The UR has reviewed the Policy and is content to approve the version submitted on
14" September 2018 under Condition 2.3.7 of the Licence.

As you will be aware, the UR intends to consider the low pressure connection
policies in tandem to address any relevant alignment issues. We will engage with the

licensees at a later date to discuss this.

Yours sincerel

Tanya Hedigy,
Director of Compliance and Network Operations
For and on behalf of NIAUR
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